
I wish to lodge my objection to the planning application for the 3 houses on this site. I feel it is 

unsuitable for building 3 houses, and mainly due to access to the proposed building. The access lane 

is too narrow and will prove unsafe both during construction and post construction for access by 

vehicular and pedestrian traffic as there is no room for footpath and roadway. 


